
 
 

 

TOWN OF APPOMATTOX - PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

PROPOSED FY 2026 BUDGET 

 

The Appomattox Town Council will hold a public hearing on Monday May 12, 2025 at 6:30 

p.m. at the Appomattox Municipal Building, 210 Linden Street.  The purpose of this public 

hearing will be to receive public comments concerning the following: 

 

Proposed FY 2026 Budget for the Town of Appomattox - In accordance with §15.2-2506 

Code of Virginia, the following is a brief synopsis of the budget proposed by the Town of 

Appomattox for FY 2026: 

 

GENERAL FUND EXPENDITURES $3,316,934.00 

WATER FUND EXPENDITURES $1,258,071.00 

SEWER FUND EXPENDITURES $1,059,362.00 

TOTAL EXPENDITURES $5,634,367.00 

 

GENERAL FUND REVENUE $3,316,934.00 

WATER FUND REVENUE $1,258,071.00 

SEWER FUND REVENUE $1,059,362.00 

TOTAL REVENUE $5,634,367.00 

 

Documentation is available during regular business hours in the Appomattox Town Office, 210 

Linden Street, Appomattox, Virginia.  A copy is also available on the Town of Appomattox 

website, www.townofappomattox.com. 

 

The public and all interested parties are invited to attend this public hearing to make their views 

known on the proposed FY 2026 Budget for the Town of Appomattox.  Any person needing 

special accommodation should contact the Town Office no later than the close of business on the 

day of the hearing at 434-352-8268. 

http://www.townofappomattox.com/

